
To whom it may concern, I have studied the submission put forward by the Barker Barambah IAC and I 
wish to add my support to the submission put forward by them. It is very obvious that some changes 
need to be made if we the Irrigators are to continue to prosper and the whole region to benefit. The 
water benefits the whole area in many ways. If irrigators are expected to bear the increased costs then 
we will very soon reach there limit! 


